
 
MANAGER’S REPORT FOR JUNE 8, 2018 

GENERAL INFORMATION AND RESPONSES TO MAYOR & COMMISSIONER REQUESTS 
 

Places to be this Week…  
 
Village Council Meeting  - The next Village Council meeting will be held  on June 12 at 7:00 p.m.  in                   
the Council Chambers  at Village Hall. 
 

 

Future Calendar Reminders…  
 
Village Council Meeting  - The next Village Council meeting will be held  on June 19 at 7:00 p.m.  in                   
the Council Chambers  at Village Hall. 
 

 
 
Main Street lane restrictions between Maple Avenue and Grove Street 
The contractor for the Maple and Main development will be reducing traffic on Main Street to 
one lane in both directions beginning on Monday, June 11.  The reduction is anticipated to be in 
place through June 16.  The lane reduction is necessary to allow street restoration associated with 
previously completed utility work.  
 
Main Street lane restrictions between Franklin Street and Prairie Avenue 
Main Street will be reduced to a single northbound lane between Franklin Street and Prairie 
Avenue beginning on June 11 to accommodate utility work.  The utility work is anticipated to be 
completed by June 16.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


